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Tuesday 23 February 2021  
 
 
Dear parents 
 
RE: Reopening of schools  
 
I hope you are all safe and well.  I am sure that you would have heard the government's 
announcement yesterday that all children will return to school on Monday 8 March.   I can 
confirm that Grange Park will be open to all children from Monday 8 March.  I’m sure the 
children will be very much looking forward to coming back to school.  Further details will be 
sent out to parents next week.  
 
Breakfast and Afterschool Club (Extend) will also be open from Monday 8 March.  If you had 
previously booked a place at Extend for spring 1, the booking will transfer automatically to 
this half term. Please contact Extend directly if you would like to make any changes to your 
booking or to book a new place: ​extend@grangeparkprimaryelt.org 
 
Thank you everyone for your ongoing support.  We look forward to welcoming back the 
children on Monday 8 March.  
 
With my very best wishes to you and your family.  
 
Tijen Hassan 
Headteacher  
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